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	Comments


DC Energy appreciates the open stakeholder process that affords us the opportunity to submit these comments.  In response to ongoing stakeholder discussions we would like to highlight important considerations to the concept of creating non-disclosure agreements and/or closed-door working groups for the purpose of disseminating sensitive commercial information.  To be clear DC Energy supports increased transparency of Generic Transmission Constraint information, but for this reason, we are also concerned.  Given the information is commercially significant, it is imperative that it is shared symmetrically across the market.  One important reason the ERCOT market is robust is that when information is made available for commercial purposes, it is shared with equal access.  This promotes efficient market outcomes (e.g., lower bid-ask spreads, forward price discovery, and accurate risk assessments) and fair data sharing practices.  DC Energy understands the discussion of NPRR1056 will continue at upcoming stakeholder meetings.  We appreciate consideration of our comments and will continue to work with stakeholders toward an acceptable solution to balance market transparency with the need to protect sensitive information. 
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